
 

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 7th November 

09:30-11:30 
 

Come along to our coffee morning to access support and information 

including: 

• Support groups and services 

• Charities and grants 

• Local activities  

• Preparing for Adulthood (PFA) 

• Assistance on how to access FISH and the Local Offer 

• Signposting to local organisations 

 

There is no need to book and children are welcome:  

  

The Exchange Hub, The Old Salesroom off Exchange 

Street, Opposite The Bell Hotel Car Park, YO25 6AW 
For more information about the pop-up pods, please contact The 0-25 SEND 

Team: 01482 394000 (option 6) or 0-25.enquiries@eastriding.gov.uk  

 
 

www.eastridinglocaloffer.org.uk 


